
EWG’s 2024 Shopper’s Guide to Pesticides in Produce™

Nearly 75 percent of non-organic fresh produce sold in the U.S. contains residues of
potentially harmful pesticides, EWG's 2024 Shopper's Guide to Pesticides in
Produce™ finds. 

This year, EWG determined that 75 percent of all  conventional fresh produce
sampled had residues of potentially harmful pesticides. 

The Clean Fifteen™ shows which fruits and vegetables tested have very low or no
traces of pesticides.

EWG’s 2024 Shopper’s Guide to Pesticides in Produce analyzes data from tests
conducted by the Department of Agriculture and Food and Drug Administration on
47,510 samples of 46 fruits and vegetables. 

For more information go to: www.ewg.org
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